
The July meeting of GSCC was held on July 2, 2016 at the Sam Snead’s Oak Bar 
& Grill in Myrtle Beach, SC at 1:00 PM.   

President Pat welcomed all. 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the minutes of the June 12, 
2016 meeting as submitted. 

President’s Report: Pat Hicks stated that the meeting would primarily be 
regarding the August 7th GSCC Jud Kuhn show.  

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes gave the Treasurer’s report stating that the final 
balance at the end of June was $XXXX.XX. 

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine reported that the minutes of the June 12, 2016 
had been posted on the website.  

Old Business:   

Car Show and Sponsorship: Richard Harris and Harold Dobbins updated the 
membership on the status of the 8/7/16 car show.  Richard Harris asked the 
membership if anyone had a tent for the registration table.  Harold Dobbins asked 
for volunteers for parking, registration, 50/50, and judging.  Richard Harris 
reported that 28 trophies will be presented.  Harold Dobbins stated that Donna 
Dobbins has already made arrangements for food vendors.  Richard Harris asked 
for each member to bring two cases of water and two bags of ice the morning of 
the show.  He also reminded everyone to bring their walkie talkies and requested 
that all members stay for the clean up.   

Club	 Picnic	 –	 Pat	 Hicks	 stated	 that	 more	 information	 on	 the	 9/18/16	 picnic	 at	
Huntington	Beach	will	be	released	as	we	get	closer	to	the	date.		

Charleston	 AFB	 trip	 7/20/16.	 Albert	 Phillips	 reported	 that	 there	 will	 be	 five	
Corvettes	making	the	trip	and	to	contact	him	asap	 if	someone	would	still	 like	to	
go	 that	 hasn’t	 already	 been	 in	 contact.	 	 He	 will	 then	 get	 out	 an	 e-mail	 to	 the	
members	who	are	going	with	the	final	details.  

Future Meeting Locations:  The August meeting will be held directly after the 
8/7/16 car show.  



New Business:   

Upcoming Cruise-ins:  Coastal Carolina Mustang Club 7/16/16 11:00 AM – 3:00 
PM at the Palmetto Ace Hardware Store in Pawleys Island; Burky’s 7/22; 9/24 
Cape Fear Corvettes and Cruisin’ at Broadway at the Beach 10/13/15.  Larry Baine 
talked about the 4th Annual Speed and Feed BBQ Cook-Off and Car Show at the 
Darlington Race Track on 11/12/2016.  He went on to say that the cars are parked 
around the pit-row and after the show everyone will have the opportunity to take a 
spin around the track.   

Cindy Baine said she is in the process of putting together a boat excursion on the 
Waccamaw River with Captain Jim in October and that hopefully we’ll be able to 
get the “haunted Conway” excursion. 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:45 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


